Aspiration Respect Endeavour

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA

t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net

www.rodingvalley.net

Headteacher: Mrs S Jenner Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks



14th October 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

I am writing to let you know that once again we are running our food bank appeal as a house competition. This year we are collecting food for the two food banks, 3food4u and the Epping Forest Food Bank. As a school we love to support our local community and recognise the value of this for our students, developing caring, compassionate and kind young people.

We have been in contact with the food banks and they have informed us that they are particularly interested in the items on the attached flyer. You will note that these are all non-perishables.

We will be running the collection from **Tuesday 18th October until Friday 2nd December.** This allows enough time for donations via our donation boxes and then a selected number of students to deliver the donated items to the food banks and for it to be sorted in time for Christmas.

We would like students to donate food by dropping it into the correct house donation boxes located in the wooden reception area. The winning house will be the one who has collected the most for our two food banks. Points will be awarded to houses accordingly.

Thank you in advance for your support and donations.

Yours faithfully

Mr B Warry

Assistant Director of Sixth Form

Miss S Dyer Deputy Headteacher



















